Kieran Somers

From: Bord
Sent: Monday 8 October 2018 15:20
To: SIDS
Subject: FW: Clonshaugh Sewage Plant

From: Bruton, Richard [mailto:richard_bruton@education.gov.ie]
Sent: Monday 8 October 2018 09:46

To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Subject: Clonshaugh Sewage Plant

Dear Sir or Madam,

I have received numerous representations from constituents in Dublin Bay North regarding the proposal by Irish
Water to develop a Sewage Plant in Clonshaugh, at a site previously selected by Fingal County Council.

The main issues which have arisen concern:-
- Proximity to housing
- Smells
- Leaks
- Noise
- Impact on amenity
- Traffic
- The lack of local community gain from the project
- Impact of the outfall into Baldoyle Bay
- Risk of the impact of an accident or vandalism
- Pollution associated with emissions and discharges

It is vital that these concemns be addressed in the planning assessment and that the suitability of the proposal be

robustly questioned. Tam sure you will be engaging the necessary expertise to independently assess the evidence
being put forward.

With best regards,

Richard Bruton , TD
Constituency Office
Department of Education and Skills

Marlborough Street, Dublin, DO1 RC96.

Telephone (Constituency office} +353{0}1 885 2167
Email: richard bruten@education.gov.ie




